
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Meeting 
 
March 13, 2023 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:02 pm. Via Skype, Laurie Guptill via phone 
 
Tassio Martins emailed the Board with two final proposals for ACJ and Bilmar. 
 
Kristina Jackson created an excel doc with a breakdown of each proposal for the 14 remaining 
buildings. 
 
The Board proposed to have 3 4-unit buildings and 2 2-unit buildings completed in 2023. The 
Board will discuss with the contractor, but proposes that 1-4VG, 5-8VG, 9-10VG and 11-
14VG be selected for work in 2023 and 9-10 Concord, as budget permits. 
 
The Board voted 5-0 to select Bilmar as the contractor. 
 
The Board voted 5-0 to have 3 4-units and 2 2-units repaired in 2023, as budget allows. 
 
Meeting adjourned 5:32 pm via Skype and phone.. 
 
 
 
Minutes approved 5-0 
 
 


